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St. Mary’s County Sheriff’s Office Investigating Shooting in Lexington Park 

 
LEONARDTOWN, MD (March 5, 2025) – The St. Mary’s County Sheriff’s Office is 

investigating a shooting that occurred early Wednesday morning in Lexington Park. 

 

At approximately 1 a.m. on March 5, 2025, deputies responded to the 46000 block of Marshall 

Boulevard following 911 reports of shots fired. Upon arrival, deputies located a male victim 

suffering from a gunshot wound to the face. They immediately rendered aid until emergency 

medical personnel arrived. The victim was transported to a regional hospital, where he is listed in 

stable condition. 

 

Detectives from the Criminal Investigations Division have assumed the case and are actively 

pursuing leads. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to contact Detective Warren Forinash 

at 301-475-4200, ext. 8072 or by email at Warren.Forinash@stmaryscountymd.gov. 

 

Tipsters can also call Crime Solvers 24/7 at 301-475-3333 or text Crime Solvers at 274637. In 

the message block, type "Tip239" and select SEND. After you get a response, continue your 

conversation. 

 

Note: Tip239 is case-sensitive and must be typed in the message block as shown. With Crime 

Solvers, you never have to give your name. You may be eligible for a cash reward if your 

information leads to an arrest. 
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